

VICE CHAIR
Public Works Committee

MEMBER
Finance & Personnel Committee

Alderman, 11th District

JOE DUDZIK

April 20, 2009

Jeffrey Mantes, Commissioner Department of Public Works 841 North Broadway Room 501 Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Mr. Mantes:

Council file number 081745, a communication from your department's Forestry Section relating to the status of the Sustainable Boulevard Plan, will be heard at the April 22<sup>nd</sup> Public Works Committee meeting. I have spoken to David Sivyer regarding this matter, but I would like to clarify the questions I wish to be answered at this meeting. They are the following:

- 1) At what stage is the project? What work has been done at what locations?
- 2) How was the order of locations to be converted determined? What criteria were used in making those decisions?
- 3) What are the future plans and locations for implementation?
- 4) Is the project on time and within budget?
- 5) Will the project, once completed, still result in the same cost savings as originally projected?

I look forward to the update on this important project.

Sincerely,

Joseph Dudzik

Alderman, 11<sup>th</sup> District

Milwaukee Common Council